Families Welcome!

Pacific’s Annual Halloween Parade

8:30 am — 9:30 am
Tuesday, October 31, 2017
Upper field

Please sit behind your child’s class..

Children are to arrive in costume and bring a change of clothes.

Costumes should be appropriate to the school environment.

Costume Guidelines:

Costumes should not depict any kind of violence

No weapons/sharp objects

No mask, blood or gore

Costumes should reflect elementary school themes and
should be in good taste

Shoes should be safe and comfortable



